
Medieval chests in Kent
In the Spring 2017 issue of the Newsletter Chris 
Pickvance published a summary of the results of the 
dendro dates he had obtained for medieval chests in 
Kent. This work was supported by an RFS bursary and 
grants from the Marc Fitch Fund, Kent Archaeological 
Society and the Furniture History Society. The first 
article based on this work was ‘“Kentish Gothic” or 
imported? Understanding a group of early fifteenth 
century tracery-carved medieval chests in Kent and 
Norfolk’, Archaeologia Cantiana, vol. 138 (2017), 
pp. 105-28. A pdf is available at http://kar.kent.ac.uk/ 
59722/

The second article has now been published: ‘The 
Canterbury group of arcaded gothic early medieval 
chests: a dendrochronological and comparative study’, 
The Antiquaries Journal, vol. 98 (2018), pp. 149—85. This 
covers the group of six locally-made pin-hinged clamped
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The earliest chest in the Canterbury group, c. 1250



chests dating from the mid-thirteenth to the early 
fourteenth centuries. To obtain access via ‘Cambridge 
Core’ please contact C. G.Pickvance@kent.ac.uk for an 
access code.
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